
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
January 6, 2022 

 
IN THE MATTER OF: 
 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO 
GROUNDWATER QUALITY  
35 ILL. ADM. CODE 620 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
     R22-18 
     (Rulemaking – Public Water Supplies) 
  

 
ORDER OF THE BOARD (by B.F. Currie and M. Gibson) 
 

On December 7, 2021, the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA or Agency) 
proposed that the Board amend Part 620 of its groundwater quality regulations.  See 35 Ill. Adm. 
Code 620.  Accompanying the proposal were IEPA’s Statement of Reasons (SR), a motion for 
acceptance, the proposed amendments, and other documents.  

 
The Board finds that IEPA’s proposal satisfies the content requirements (35 Ill. Adm. 

Code 102.202) and accepts the proposal for hearing.  IEPA’s motion for acceptance is granted.  
The Board directs its assigned hearing officer to schedule and proceed to hearing under the 
rulemaking provisions of the Environmental Protection Act and the Board’s procedural rules 
(415 ILCS 5/27, 28 (2020); 35 Ill. Adm. Code 102).  After conducting hearings on IEPA’s 
proposal, the Board will determine whether to proceed to first notice.  

 
IT IS SO ORDERED.  
 
I, Don A. Brown, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control Board, certify that the Board 

adopted the above order on January 6, 2022, by a vote of 5-0. 
 

 
Don A. Brown, Clerk 
Illinois Pollution Control Board  
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